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CONSULTATION ON THE SCHOOL’S ADMISSIONS POLICY FOR 2023-24 
 
The Governing Body admits children to the school based on a set of subscription criteria.  For the year 2023-24 
governors wish to consult on the removal of the ‘religious preference’ criterion for admission. 
 
To date the school’s Admissions Policies have contained the third criterion as follows –  
 

“Children with a normal home address within the catchment area 
OR 

Children, one of whose parents has expressed a denominational preference for this school and whose 
normal home address is within the parish of St Mary Weston Turville and whose application is supported by proof 
of church commitment at any Christian church that is a member of Churches Together in Britain and Ireland (CTIBI) 

or the Evangelical Alliance (EA).” 
 

Governors propose removing the second part of this criterion so that criterion iii reads – 
 

“Children with a normal home address within the catchment area.” 
 

If you have an objection to this change please could you send an email to office@westonturville.bucks.sch.uk and 
mark it for the attention of Paul Fyfe, the Chair of Governors.  Governors will then consider any objections at their 
next meeting. 
 
The consultation closes on Monday 17th January 2022. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

       
 
 
Mrs K Brooks      Mr P Fyfe      
Headteacher      Chair of Governors 
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